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CENTRO MEDICO DE MAYAGUEZ
%. DEPARTAMENTO DE SALUD

'
A P A".T A DO 1868
M AYAgutz, P. R. OO7oe
TELEroNo 832 8686

May 22, 1987

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region II Nuclear Material Safety Section
101 hhrietta Street, N.W.
Atlanta, Georgia 30323

Reference: 51503; 030-19502

Gentlemen:

of license # quest for additional information concerning afnendmentYour re
52-13598 is under consideration by interested persons

at the present time.

Please give an extension period of time for the adequate reply
since the date of the letter and the arrival date to people concerned
almost took the thirty (30) calendar days period given.

The needed additional information will follow as soon as asible.

Sincerely,

I.S)A.Roberto iz A o,
Administat[r

'

Mayaguez al Center

'

8801280013 870731
REG 2 LIC30
52-13598-03 PDR


